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FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST 

 

REQUEST NUMBER: 14 - 2024 
 
 
REQUEST DETAILS: 

 
As a freedom of information request, please provide the following data on Riot Compensation Act claims. 
 

1.  How many Riot Compensation Act Claims did your claims authority receive between 30th July and 
19th September?  
 

2.  If possible, how many claims were in connection to the national disorder that took place between 
30th July and 6th August 2024? 

 
3.  What is the value of Riot Compensation Act Claims your claims authority received between 30th July 

and 19th September? Please provide:  

 
a) The total figure in pound sterling  
b) If possible, figures broken down by individual claim 

 
4.  If possible, please provide the value of Riot Compensation Act claims your claims authority received 

which were in connection to the national disorder that took place between 30th July and 6th August 
2024. Please provide: 
 
a) The total figure in pound sterling  
b) If possible, figures broken down by individual claim 

 
5.  If possible, what is the value of Riot Compensation Act claims your claims authority paid out to claims 

made between 30th July and 19th September? Please provide: 
 
a) The total figure in pound sterling  
b) Figures broken down by individual claim, if possible, including the highest and lowest amounts 
claimed in pound sterling 

 
RESPONSE 

 

1.  The Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Suffolk received no Riot Compensation Claims 

for the stated time frame. 

 

2.  The Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Suffolk received no Riot Compensation Claims 

for the stated time frame. 

 
3.  The Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Suffolk received no Riot Compensation Claims 

for the stated time frame. 
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4.  The Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Suffolk received no Riot Compensation Claims 

for the stated time frame. 

 
5.  The Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Suffolk received no Riot Compensation Claims 

for the stated time frame. 


